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Der Präsident  

München, September 2017 

Invitation to the Matriculation Ceremony 2017 

Dear students, 

A new chapter in your life is about to begin. You have received an offer of study from the Tech-
nical University of Munich (TUM) and I offer you my congratulations on this achievement. I wish 
to extend a warm welcome to each and every one of you, the newest members of our TUM 
community. Over the course of your time with us at TUM, we aim to open up scientific career 
perspectives for you and to build on your talents. I sincerely hope that your chosen subject and 
the instruction you receive here meet your expectations, and that the time you spend at our uni-
versity is both happy and formative – without forgetting, of course, the hard work that it will in-
volve.  

To mark the beginning of your studies, I warmly invite you to our traditional matriculation cere-
mony, which will take place in the outdoor area south of the canteen at Arcisstraße 17 on 
Monday, October 16th, 2017, at 5pm. Whether you are studying in Munich, Garching or Freis-
ing-Weihenstephan, I look forward to welcoming you at this important event, which will also fea-
ture musical accompaniment provided by current TUM students. To round off the evening, we 
will be serving beer from our very own “Bavarian State Brewery Weihenstephan”, the world’s 
oldest brewery and the only university brewery worldwide.  
 
I very much look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Wolfgang A. Herrmann 
President  
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